
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN 

 
 

A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
 
 

http://www.greencastleub.org/


Happy New Year!     

January 1, 2017 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

5:30 – Snak Shak 

6:00 – Hosanna Choire     7:40 – Adult Choir 

6:30 – groups for children, youth, and adults 

 
We wish to thank your for the many expressionss of love that have been 

extended to us over this Christmas season.  WE are blessed and appreciative 

far more than our words can describe.  It is a great privilege and honor to 

serve with such warm and wonderful people.  May God enfold and empower each 

one of you through this new year! 

       David and Cindy Rawley 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 191 

General   $ 7,489.50 

Missions   $ 2,795.50 

Building Fund   $    840.00 

Sunday School   $    131.00 

WELCOME TEAM 
Jan. 1 –   Tom & Christopher Keely 
Jan. 8 -    The Widder Family 
Jan. 15 -   Scott Garling 
Jan. 22 -   Gary & grant Murray 
Jan. 29 -   Jim & Joel Hart 

  . Jan. - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron- Head Usher 
Leroy Bowman 
Charles Bingaman 
Ben Stoops 
John Helman 
 

 

PRELUDE 

HYMNAL  256 / 259 

READING / PRAYER 

WORSHIP MUSIC 

HOLY COMMUNION 

KIDS KORNER 

OFFERING / PEW PADS 

BIBLE MESSAGE 

HYMNAL  261 

BENEDICTION 

 



Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

web site:   
www.greencastleub.org 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Jan 10 - Bowling and lunch.  Meet at Nellie Fox 

Bowling at 10:00 a.m.  Cost:  $2/game includes 

shoes.  Lunch at the Stoners afterwards.  RSVP by 

12/9 to Bob & Fran Stoner (597-0189)  

 
 

Second service attendees – just a reminder that your 
12/25 offering will not post until Jan 3rd  

 
Be sure to check your mailbox.  Pastor’s Year End Letter, Christmas cards, 
greeter schedules and lots of other goodies are in there.  It really helps to 
have it cleaned out as we start a new year.  If you have a friend or family 
member that hasn’t been here, it would be a great service if you could check 
their box and deliver to them as well. 

 
REMINDER:  if you have questions about service cancellations due 
to weather, go to our webpage www.greencastleub.org.  
Cancellations will be posted as soon as that decision is made.   

Enjoy winter! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Teai Mills  

 

 

 

Sean & Tara 
Tracey & Family 

The Clopper 
Family 

Deb Michalsky 

   

2nd  Nursery No service Mary Lou Jones 

Acolyte  

 
Micah Ressler 1st 

Kinsley Helman 2nd 
 

 
Neil Rayarao 1st 

Sarah Bubeck 2nd 
 

Greeters Sean & Tara Tracey 
Mel & Nancy 

Taylor 

Prelude Sandy Dunkle 
 

Ryan Eberly 
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Into his beautiful world God placed beautiful people.  
Pristine scenery, rewarding work, and sweet 
fellowship.  But when the rebellion happened that 
picture perfect scene was broken.  Like a framed print 
that fell off the wall.  
 Shattered glass.  
  Bent frame.   
   Torn picture.   
    This is our world… and life. 
 
The new year stretches in front of us like a blank canvas.  Yet we know there will be troubles and 
trials because we live in a broken world.  Can the painting be restored?  Can we live with broken 
hearts?  Out of brokenness and strife, can something beautiful really be made of my life?  Our 
Sunday sermons during January will address God’s hope and power for the broken places and 
pieces of life. 
 

Jan. 1 –   Broken Dreams (changes) 
Jan. 8 –   Broken Promises (pain) 

Jan. 15 – Broken Laws (guilt) 
Jan. 22 – Broken Bodies (sickness) 

Jan. 29 – Broke and Blessed (survival) 

 
 

If you are interested in becoming a 
member of the Otterbein family, please 
note this date for a church membership 
class – Sat., Jan. 28, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  

Membership vows will be Sun., Jan. 29.  Please speak with 
Pastor David if you wish to participate. 


